
As the world prepares for the 2021 UN Climate Change Conference in Glasgow, Scotland,  the 
Centre for Global Education, TakingITGlobal, CC-UNESCO, and a number of strategically  
chosen partner organizations are co-creating a mobilization that will engage thousands of  
students from across the globe. 

On behalf of the entire ​#Decarbonize: #Decolonize - Youth Action ​ team, we would like to  
invite you to be one of our schools, from over 45 countries, that will participate in this global  
youth collaboration around climate change, climate resilience, and climate justice. This year’s  
project will educate and mobilize young people to ACT as allies in the fight against climate  
change.  

During this project, between September-December, global students interact through a series 
of online, project-based learning activities, and then share and learn from peers around the 
world, through zoom live events. The final product of participating  #Decarbonize ​ students​ ​will 
be the creation of a report highlighting their opinions (alongside  youth from all over the planet) 
into a common statement of action. This report will be presented by selected global lead 
students to multistakeholder political, policy, and action leaders at the 2021 United Nations 
Framework for the Convention on Climate Change COP 26 Conference this November.  

Each Global Lead (GL) school will be responsible for: 

1. Global Launch (September 29, 2021) 
● Schools join the global launch of   #Decarbonize: #Decolonize - Youth Action 

2. Participation in Focused Collaboration (September - November) ​
● Opportunity to showcase your school’s participation as a global lead in a 

series of interactive videoconferences between October and November
● Students complete associated collaborative, project-based climate learning 

activities on a dedicated virtual classroom

3. Synthesis and Presentation of Global Youth Report (November 3-10) ​
● Students participate in a global writing exercise, producing a joint project 

report and associated webinar presentation that highlights their thoughts and 
experiences

Should you choose to accept this invitation, we would be honoured to have you represent  
your country and the voice of the youth therein. As we move forward as a global community,  
the opportunity to impact change on a local and global basis, can only be achieved through  
uniting the voice of young people based on knowledge and a desire for change.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Sarah at ​sarah@takingitglobal.org​. 

Best Regards, 

Terry Godwaldt, Executive Director
The Centre for Global Education

Sarah Flynn, Director 
The Centre for Global Education 
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